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Entegris to Participate in Stifel Investor Conference

BILLERICA, Mass., May 28, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Entegris, Inc. (Nasdaq:ENTG) will be participating in the Stifel 
Industrials Conference 2015 on Tuesday, June 16, 2015 at The New York Palace Hotel in New York City. A link to a webcast of 
the Company's presentation can be found at the following link: http://investor.entegris.com/events.cfm. 

For information about arranging a one-on-one meeting at the Stifel conference, or to get a copy of the current investor 
presentation, please contact Steve Cantor, vice president of corporate relations, by telephone at 978-436-6500.

In addition, Entegris announced it will hold an Analyst Meeting on July 14, 2015 from 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. (PT) at the St. 
Regis Hotel in San Francisco. Advanced registration is required. For more information and to register, please contact Jolene 
Bergner at jolene_bergner@entegris.com or 952-556-4152. Space is limited. 

ABOUT ENTEGRIS 

Entegris is a leading provider of yield-enhancing materials and solutions for advanced manufacturing processes in the 
semiconductor and other high-technology industries. On April 30, 2014, Entegris acquired Danbury, CT-based ATMI, 
Inc. Entegris is ISO 9001 certified and has manufacturing, customer service and/or research facilities in the United States, 
China, France, Germany, Israel, Japan, Malaysia, Singapore, South Korea and Taiwan. Additional information can be found at 
www.entegris.com. 
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